From: Tim

Sent: 01 September 2019 00:25

To: Planning

Cc: Rosemary Lewin

Subject: Comments on 2019/3580/A

Dear Camden Planning,

I was surprised and shocked this morning when a huge advertising hoarding was unfurled on 187 Kentish Town Road just after 09:00 hrs.

We live in 1 Prince of Wales Road which adjoins 187 KTR. To the best of my knowledge we have never been asked by LB Camden to comment on a planning application.

Has the correct process been followed? If not the status quo ante should be restored immediately.

Please let me know what action you will take and when, so that I can inform our residents without delay.

Tim Stockton

Chair, One Prince of Wales Road Residents Association

